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I wish to state my objection to the revised proposals for the Almondbury and Dalton wards. The original proposals did support the inclusion of
Kirkheaton in the Almondbury ward, this would have reduced the number of electoral wards which the Parish Council is split from three to two.
Historically Kirkheaton was part of the Kirkburton Urban District Council pre 1974 and not the Huddersfield Borough which the Dalton was. The
evidence used to support the change seems to simply be based on a Facebook group which was created by one of the existing Cllrs for the
current Dalton ward, this is not really evidence that the village of Kirkheaton, which is semi rural in nature, has anything in common with urban
Dalton which is part of Huddersfield.

I noted in your report that you had not commented on the views of the Parish Council, the initial proposals were in fact debated at the Parish
Council meeting in March and a resolution passed supporting the proposals which would have resulted in the Parish Council being split across
two, rather than three wards. The Parish Clerk was asked by the Council to write to your good selves to confirm this but i am unsure if this
happened, shortly after this meeting the Clerk retired and we have a Parish Cllr acting in a temporary capacity as Clerk whilst we recruit a
replacement and I suspect that this was overlooked in the subsequent handover. I have appended the minutes, this is a PD|F but the relevant
information is shown at minute 188 shown on page 7 of the attached document. I am sure that the Parish Council can independently confirm their
position for you as well.
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